
Minutes of the Faculty Executive Committee 
FEC-6 
October 13, 2010 
 
Present: Barbara Black, Ben Givan, Pat Hilleren, Karen Kellogg, Reg Lilly (chair), and 
Natalie Taylor (scribe) 
 
I.     The Minutes from the October 6, 2010 meeting were approved. 
 
II.   CEPP Response to the Division of the Disciplines 
• CEPP does not anticipate a difficulty in using two different divisions of the disciplines 




